
From: Phillip Ryan [mailto:legal@aha.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 21 January 2019 1:34 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2017/57 and AM2017/59 

 

Dear Associate,  

We refer to the above matter and the decision handed down on 12 December 2018 ([2018] FWCFB 

7263).  

In that decision, the parties are directed to provide further submissions in relation to various 

matters, including whether or not an oral hearing is required. 

We are writing to confirm at this stage we do not require an oral hearing. However, our position may 

change depending upon the submissions of other parties that are due to be filed by Wednesday 30 

January 2019.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

    Phillip Ryan 
    National Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

           

P:  02 8218 1855 
M:  0418 602 989 
E:  legal@aha.org.au 

 

 


